
Welcome to Tuesday’s update from the Superintendent. 

As expected, there are changes to the information you 
received yesterday based on further guidance from the State. 

The biggest change is that learning packets will not be 
available for pickup this Thursday, March 19. However, 
teachers and other instructional staff members will make 
themselves available to students during the next couple of 
weeks via email or phone. Principals and assistant principals 
will keep office hours Monday-Friday from 9:30-1:30 pm. 
Just call your school if you need any assistance or have 
questions—they will take care of you! 

Today was the first day for Child Nutrition meals—it went 
very well for the first day. 225 breakfast and 225 lunch 
meals were served and we expect those numbers to increase 
daily as time goes on. 

Staff members are continuing to work on instructional plans 
should we out of school for an extended period of time. We 
will keep you posted. 

As a side note—Let’s take care of our families, neighbors and 
friends. This is the time to look out for one another. 
I will be back in touch again tomorrow night. 

Until then, be safe, take care of your family and rest well. 

Students—we miss you! Happy St. Patrick’s Day. I hope you 
wore your green so you wouldn’t get pinched! 
 


